
 
 

                               BOARD POLICY 
              

TITLE: PUBLIC PARTICIPATION AT BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETINGS  

BOARD POLICY # 2345 (was 103.05 AP)  
              
 
There will be a time at each regularly scheduled Board of Education meeting for the 
general public to address the Board of Education. 
 
Members of the public also may submit written communications to the Board of 
Education.   
 
Written communication should reach the office of the President no later than one working 
day prior to the meeting.  All such written communications shall be dated and signed by 
the author and shall contain the residence or business address of the author and the 
author's organizational affiliation, if any. The board chair shall read the written 
communications at the beginning of the time for the general public to address the Board 
of Education.  
 
Claims for damages are not considered communications to the Board of Education under 
this rule but shall be submitted to the College. 
 
Reference:  
ORS 192.630 
 
RESPONSIBILITY:  
The Board Chair is responsible for implementing and updating this policy.  
              
 
NEXT REVIEW DATE: 2028-2029 
DATE OF ADOPTION: 3/11/2020 
DATE(S) OF REVISION: 3/9/2022 
DATE(S) OF PRIOR REVIEW: 


